

An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi

13.04.2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

RE: Purchase of Books as per School's Prescribed List

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we have started the new academic year, we would like to bring to your attention an important matter regarding the purchase of books for your child.

As per the school's curriculum and academic requirements, we have carefully curated a list of prescribed books that are essential for your child's education. These books have been selected to align with our curriculum and ensure that your child receives the best possible education.

we kindly request that you strictly adhere to the prescribed list of books provided by the school and refrain from purchasing any alternate books or additional notebooks that are not on the list. It is important to note that the use of unauthorized or alternate books can result in discrepancies in the curriculum and may not provide the required learning materials for your child.

We understand that there may be various options available in the market, but it is imperative to purchase the books as per the prescribed list shared by the school to ensure consistency and uniformity in the learning process for all students.

We also request that you refrain from purchasing any additional books or notebooks that are not part of the prescribed list, as it may create unnecessary burden and confusion for your child and the school.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to this policy and helping us maintain the high academic standards we strive for at BBPS, Neelbad. By working together, we can ensure that your child receives the best possible education and is well-equipped for success.

nank you for your understanding and support in this matter. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely.

Ratibad Road, Neelbad, Bhopal - 462044 (M.P.)

Tel.: 9111720810

Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org www.bbpsneelbad.balbharati.org